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Holly Hill
Church School

Life in all its Fullness

Amended date for Y2 Writing Workshop

Due to unforeseen circumstances we are having to change the date of the
Year 2 Parent Workshop. This will now be held on Tuesday, 5** March.

This will be an opportunity for you to find out about the importance of
writing, how this is taught and the ways in which you can support your child
at home.

This is an important meeting, please make every effort to attend. We are
looking forward to seeing you at 2.30pm on Tuesday, 5™ March.

‘You can make anything by writing.’
C.S.Lewis

Miss C Parsonage
Assistant Head Teacher

New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 OEU
‘. Tele: 0121 675 8700
Website: www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Charlotte Taylor ~ Headteacher: Mark Carr 3

This school is committed to safequarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all
staff and volunteers to share this commitment
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